
 

 

The Architects League of Northern New Jersey announced the 2017 recipients of our annual 
scholarships at our June Movie Night at Van Neste Square in Ridgewood. 

The Albert O. Halse Memorial Award, given to undergraduate students for excellence in 
architectural delineation and/or model making, was bestowed to Lilian Ormeno of Clifton, who 
attends the New Jersey Institute of Technology. 

The Architects League Scholastic Achievement Award is given to undergraduate & graduate 
students for scholastic excellence in architectural design. This year’s recipients were Daniel 
Adomilli of Dumont, and Dylan Bonsignore of Wyckoff. Daniel attends Rensselaer Polytechnic 
Institute, and Dylan attends Catholic University. 

The Architects League Scholarship for High School Seniors is awarded to a High School Senior 
who lives in or attend high school in our geographic territory (Bergen, Hudson, Passaic & Sussex 
Counties) and has been accepted to an NAAB Accredited Architecture Program at a college in the 
United States or U.S. Territory. This year’s recipient was Allan Mezhibovsky of Closter.  Allan 
graduated this past June from Northern Valley Regional High School – Demarest, and will be 
attending Cornell University in the fall. 

The Architects League Scholarships are funded jointly through our annual Golf Outing, and the 
AIA Component Scholarship Grant, which in 2017 provided $1,000 toward these scholarships. 


